
E-Waste  
Collection Program -Year Round! 

Stanislaus County has an electronic waste drop-off program. 
Citizens may drop off the items listed below at the Household Hazardous 
Waste Collection and Electronic Recycling  Facility, 1716 Morgan Road, on 
Fridays and Saturdays, 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m., except for holidays, 525-
4123 or 525-6700.  
 
Accepted items include: cell phones, televisions, computer monitors, lap-
tops, computers, printers, fax machines, and copiers.  
 

Call Bertolotti Ceres Disposal for a Coupon 
537-1500 

Ceres residents and businesses may also call Bertolotti Disposal, 537-1500,  
for a coupon to drop off televisions, computer monitors and laptops at the 
Bertolotti Transfer Station, 231 Flamingo Drive, Monday through Saturday.  

____________________ 
 

New Recycling Opportunities 
State law requires retailers who sell rechargeable batteries (except grocery 
stores) to take back old rechargeable batteries. Another State law requires 
retailers and companies who sell cell phones on-line or at a store to take 
back cell phones so that they can be recycled when they become obsolete. 
  
 
Never place the above items in the trash. For additional information on 
recycling in Ceres, call the Public Works Department - Engineering at 538-5792.   

  

Do you have old elec-
tronic equipment that 
you need to get rid of? 
Don’t throw the equipment in the trash.  

There are several options in the Ceres area to 
recycle electronic equipment. 


